
ALASKA §JATJE LEGli§LAlliJRJE 
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MEMORANDUM 

TO: Members of the Legislative 
Budget and Audit Committee 

FROM: Kris Curtis, CPA, CISAKC.., 
Legislative Auditor 

DATE: October 16, 2014 

Division of Legislative Audit 

P.O. Box 113300 
Juneau, AK 99811-3300 

(907) 465-3830 
FAX (907) 465-2347 
1egaudit@akleg.gov 

RE: Request to Increase the DHSS Performance Review Request for Proposal (RFP) 
Amount 

On August 6, 2014, the Legislative Budget and Audit Committee approved a request to 
solicit and award a contract for a review of DHSS ' organizational structure for an amount not 
to exceed $250,000. The Division of Legislative Audit issued the RFP for this review in 
August and received only one response from potential bidders. Feedback from potential 
bidders indicated that the contract amount was too low. For this reason, we are requesting the 
Legislative Budget and Audit Committee increase the amount to $300,000. There are 
sufficient funds in the approved budget to allow for the increase. 

I would appreciate your support of this request. If you have any questions, please contact me 
at (907) 465-3830. 


